WELLESBOURNE

Primary and Nursery SCHOOL

Headteacher: Ms M Mallon



Living to Learn, Learning to Live

Abbotsford Road

Norris Green

Liverpool 11

Tel: 0151 226 9765

Fax: 0151 226 3144

Monday 20th July 2020

Dear Parents / Carers,

School closes today for the summer holidays and will reopen on Tuesday 1st September, with staggered start and finish times.

If you have not been able to buy a new uniform for your child he / she can, of course, return to school in their old uniform. If you want to buy a new one when we return please observe social distancing rules and one in one out into the reception area.

To avoid long queues can we please ask the parents / carers from the following year groups keep to the following days to buy your new uniforms, book bags etc:

Year 1	Wednesday 2 nd September
Year 2	Thursday 3 rd September
Year 3	Friday 4 th September
Year 4	Monday 7 th September
Year 5	Tuesday 8 th September
Year 6	Wednesday 9th September

Thank you for your help and support in keeping us all safe. Have a lovely summer holiday.

Yours sincerely

M Mallon